
 
From: John Howitt  
Sent: Friday, September 20, 2019 3:14 PM 
To: Smith, Craig <crsmith@London.ca> 
Cc: Hopkins, Anna <ahopkins@london.ca>; Squire, Phil <psquire@london.ca>; Turner, Stephen 
<sturner@london.ca>; Helmer, Jesse <jhelmer@london.ca>; Deb Beverley FRED CULL; Anne MacDougall  
Subject: Re-Zoning Application Z-9006: Old Stoneybrook Community Response 
 
This email is to let you know that my wife and I fully support the very thoughtful and detailed 
response of the Old Stoneybrook Community Association and share the concerns that are 
expressed in that response.  I urge everyone to read this response as it represents the interests of 
the taxpayers of our community. 
 
I have attended the meetings at city hall regarding this proposal and listened to both objections 
and responses and I am baffled at how little attention seems to have been paid to the suggestions 
of the Urban Design Peer Review Committee.  Tree preservation is not addressed.  A now rather 
green space dotted with trees will be covered with concrete and pavement and create drainage 
issues for many neighbours in times of heavy rainfall or snowfall.  In short the project is just a 
little too big for the space when one takes into consideration the elevation change and the 
proximity of neighbourhood homes. 
 
We support reasonable intensification that contributes to the neighbourhood. 
 
John Howitt and Anne MacDougall 
1281 Hastings Drive 
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